
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 3/17/2011 2:30:30 PM
To: 'Clanon, Paul' (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE: Quiet over there.

I am clinging to employment at this time. Florio's remarks to investors that PG&E wasn't keeping him 
informed and Sandoval claiming we were guilty before seeing the evidence didn't help either. Give me 
a few minutes and we will both call you.

From: Clanon, Paul [mailto:paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, March 17, 2011 2:28 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K 
Subject: Quiet over there.

I have more thoughts if you and Tom want to hear them.
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